
 

 

 

 

 
 

June 19, 2018 

 

 

Retherford Enterprises 

Dan Pelham 

160 Emerald Street 

Broomfield, Co 80020 

 

Re: 1902 S. Mobile Street Redevelopment Plan  

Case Number:  2018-6024-00 

 

Dear Mr. Pelham: 

 

Thank you for your initial submission for the above named minor amendment.  We reviewed it and 

have the following comment:  

 
A. Parks and Open Space Department Chris Ricciardiello 303-739-7154 cricciar@auroragov.org 

1. Construction operations plan, schedule, trail signage and trail detour plan must be submitted to pros for 
review and approval prior to utilization of regional trail for construction access. Contact pros to coordinate. 

 

Please contact the person making the comment for further instructions. 

Please resubmit your work with the requested change.  You may email it directly to me at 

wbarrett@auroragov.org .  Should you have any questions you may contact me via email or by calling 

303.739.7133  

 

Sincerely,  

 
W. David Barrett  

Sr. Planner II  

 

 

Planning and Development Services 

Planning Division 

15151 E. Alameda Parkway, Ste. 2300 

Aurora, Colorado 80012 

303.739.7250 
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